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Narrandera Public School Informer 

      Principal – Mr Brent Fennessy 

Term 3, Week 10              Tuesday, 20th September, 2022 

Week 10 

** Please return all 
Library books ** 

Wednesday, 21st 
September 

CARNIVALE!  

Thursday, 22nd 
September 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

(school closed)  

Friday, 23rd September 

Assembly 2.30pm  

 

TERM 4 

Week 1 

Monday, 10th October 

BACK TO SCHOOL K‐6 

Library closed 

Tuesday, 11th October 

LIFE ED 

Library closed 

Wednesday, 12th October 

LIFE ED 

Library closed 

Thursday, 13th October 

LIFE ED 

Library closed 

You are invited to join us for Carnivale, an amazing cross cultural 
experience for all our students. Each class has been focusing on a different 
country of study, exploring the culture and food of the region.  
Join us for classroom tours around the world at 9.45am followed by taste 
testing the delights of each country in the COLA at 11.30am until 
12.30pm. 
Please call into the Front Office to collect your passport for stamping as 
you visit each country. 
 

WHEN: Wednesday 21st September 
TIME: 9.45am – Tour around the world 

11.30am – Taste testing 
WHERE: Narrandera Public School 

All welcome! 
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From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 

Principal:   Brent Fennessy 
Assistant Principal: Julie Neville Stage 1 
Assistant Principal: Helen Files Stage 2 
Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe/Toni Kerr  Stage 3                 
  
Phone:   02 6959 2144 
Fax:   02 6959 3274 
Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Week 10!!! What a crazy Term this has been. With so many amazing experiences it has really 
been back to business as usual at NPS!!! I want to say a big thankyou to all families for the 
support of our different events this year. We have an amazing school community, and it has been 
such an incredible experience sharing the many wonderful things that have happened this Term. 
 
This Wednesday we finish the term with Carnivale. Each class have linked the curriculum to a 
country of study through stories, research, art and many other significant connecƟons. What has 
impressed me most is how engaged and authenƟc the learning has been with so many rich 
meaningful acƟviƟes completed across the school. I hope you can share in some of that learning 
this Wednesday. 
 
Next term starts for both staff and students on Monday 10th of October. Term 4 promises to be 
just as busy as Term 3 and we can't wait to get straight back into learning.  With so many events 
happening, it is really important to check your child's bags for notes along with any class Dojo or 
Facebook messages that may be sent out. 
 
Please also note that the school Library will be closed for the first week of Term 4 (Monday 10th 
October to Friday 14th October) for stocktake. I encourage all students to return their library 
books before the end of Term 3 please. 
 
Just a reminder that this Thursday is the NaƟonal Day of observance for the passing of the Queen 
and as such the school will be closed on this day. 
 
Lastly I want to wish each and every student and family a happy two‐week break. Use this 
opportunity to refresh, take a breath and get ready for a brilliant Term 4. 
 
Enjoy the break, 
 
Brent Fennessy 
Principal 
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Life Ed has been trusted throughout Australia for over 40 years, 
helping children learn about respectful relationships, social and 
emotional wellbeing, online safety, consent and more!  
 
Healthy Harold will be visiting NPS in Term 4:  Tuesday October 
11 to Thursday October 13 
 
Please return note and money to the Front Office by 
Friday 23rd September to secure your spot!  
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COMMUNITY EVENTS: 

LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of 
age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a 

full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a 
Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 

Our School has students who are highly allergic to 
NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 
school NUT FREE 
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